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on the slopes to reduce the potential for erosion of the banks of Fountain Creek. Vegetative cover to be 
placed along the bank of Sand Creek may require recommendations from a qualified landscape architect 
and/or drainage engineer who may be familiar with special erosion control features that should be 
implemented in conjunction with newly placed vegetation. 

 

Further, as stated in the Preliminary/Final Drainage Report for Riverbend Crossing, Filing No. 1 and 2, 
dated September 2018, page 11, Channel Bank Stabilization, “the resultant velocities, flow depths, the 
UDFCD design methodology for channel design, bank lining was deemed necessary.”  The following 
erosion protection was provided: 

 

RMG would also offer the following if necessary, improvements should be installed to divert surface 
water around the proposed construction areas or to an approved collection basin or drainage feature. 
Significant deposits of sediment deposition should be removed, and the area should be observed by a 
representative of RMG prior to placing any overlot fill.  If conditions are encountered at the time of the 
construction that result in either water flow into the area or destabilization of the soils, stabilization 
techniques should be implemented.  If required, stabilization methods should be determined based on the 
conditions encountered at the time of construction.  However, methods that may potentially reduce the 
amount of overexcavation (versus other methods) and provide increased performance under moderately to 
severely unstable conditions are: the use of rip-rap (a.k.a. shot rock) and/or layered geogrid and structural 
fill system. Provided that appropriate mitigations are implemented, potential scour of erosive flows along 
Fountain Creek is not considered to pose a risk to the proposed structures. 
 

7.5 Groundwater 

 
Groundwater was encountered in the test borings performed for this study and in the PSSI performed after 
this study, during the field exploration or when checked five days subsequent to drilling. Based on review 
of the test borings from the previous reports referenced above, the depth of groundwater below the 
proposed development is anticipated to range between 6 and 19 feet below the ground surface. 
 
Mitigation 
A figure of Anticipated Areas of Potential Groundwater is included in Appendix C.  The figure presents 
the approximate areas where basements should be avoided.  The lots included are: Lots 15-22 and 86-89 
and Lots 1-13, Filing No. 2.  It is our understanding the builder may opt for all crawlspace foundations for 
the entire subdivision.  
 

In general, if groundwater was encountered within 4 to 6 feet of the proposed basement slab elevation, an 
underslab drain should be anticipated in conjunction with the perimeter drain.  Perimeter drains are 
anticipated for each individual lot to prevent the infiltration of water and to help control wetting of 
potentially expansive and hydrocompactive soils in the immediate vicinity of foundation elements.  It 
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Update the specific lots where basements should be avoided. The reference lots does not match the current subdivision lot layout.
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Update the Figure.  The subdivision and lot layout has changed.  The impacted lot numbers are different.


